Story 3

Dark They Were And Golden Eyed

Text Book Exercise

Q.1		Bwp-G1)-16
Ans.	Harry wanted to go back to Earth because it seemed to him that the	Fsd-G1)-16
ET-(EB	martian climate would dissolve their intellect and burn their memory. It would change them altogether.	(Lhr-G1)-15
01) 10	میری واپس زمین پر جانا جا ہتا تھا کیونکہ اس کولگتا تھا کر مرخ کی آب وہوا اُن کے دیاغ کوختم کردے گی ، اُن کی یادداشت جلادے گی اور اُن تمام	W. 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 . 184 .
er erv	ورور و المناس المناس والمناس والمناس والمناس المناس المنا	Francisco
Q.2	Why did he (Harry) want to stay (on Mars)? ایری برځ کړ کون کناپایتاتیا	40.24
Ans.	Harry wanted to stay on Mars till the war ended on the earth and the rockets came to pick them.	1848.
<u>V</u>	میری مرخ پراس وقت تک زکنا جا ہتا تھا جب زمین پر جنگ ختم ہوجائے اور خلائی گاڑی اُن کو کینے آجائے۔	yd w l
Q.3	What climate did they face?	(Lhr-G1)-16
· · · · · ·	ووكيسي آب وہوائتي جس كاز بين كے لوگول نے مرخ برسامنا كيا؟	(Fsd-G2)-16
Δns		(Ajk-G1)-15
A.1131	The climate on Mars was very hot. Summer burned the canals dry and moved like flame upon the meadows. The painted houses were flaked and peeled. It also changed the complexion of their bodies.	
	لوگوں نے مریخ کی جس آب وہوا کا سامنا کیا وہ تباہ کن تھی۔موسم گر مانے نہروں کوجلا کر خٹک کر دیا۔ گھروں پر رنگ تھلکے کی طرح اُتر گیا	
	تھا۔ گری نے اُن کے جسموں اور رنگت کو بھی بدل ڈالا تھا۔	
0.4	이 많은 그렇게 되어 있는 사람이 없었다. 그 계속 이 경 보이는 하면서 없이 하다면 하면 가장 하는 나라이는 그	(Bwp-G1)-15
	news of war on Earth? المرتك فائدان كى زين پر جنگ كى فبرسُن كركيا مالت مونى؟	(Sgd-G1)-15
Ans.		(Sgd-G2)-15
	Now they were stranded on Mars forever, because all the space rockets on	(Fsd-G1)-15
de la	the earth had blown up.	(Fsd-G2)-15
	بٹرنگ خاندان زمین پرایٹی جنگ کائن کر کتے میں آگیا۔ابوہ مرئ پر ہمیشہ کے لیے پھنس چکے تھے۔ کیونکہ زمین میں موجود خلاء میں جانے	
	والے تمام راکٹ بھٹ چکے تھے۔	
Q.5	What did they want to grow (on Mars)? ابرتک فائدان کے افرادمری کرکیا آگانا چاہتے؟	
Ans	. The Bittering family wanted to grow crops, onions and peach on Mars.	C. C. St.

They tried to grow all kinds of vegetables. But all these things grew very

بٹرنگ خاندان، بیازاورآ ڈوکومریخ پرا گاناچاہتے تھے۔انہوں نے سبزی کی تمام تسموں کوا گانے کی کوشش کی لیکن بیتمام چیزیں اس مجیب طرح

ے ایس کانسی خوفزدہ کردیا۔

odd to frighten them.

What was the condition of their (Harry's) house? میری کے کمر کی کیا حالت حی؟ The condition of their house was very poor. The hot summer wind had flaked and peeled the painted houses. The fog at night had changed the shape of the boards. It was no more looked the house of an Earth man. اُن کے گھر کی حالت بہت عجیب وغریب تھی۔ تیز ہوانے رنگ کوجلا ڈالاتھا۔ رات کے وقت کی دھندنے لکڑی کے تختوں کی شکل بدل ڈالی تھی۔ سایک زینی آ دی کا محرد کھائی نبیں دیتا تھا۔ What was the advice Harry gave to the people? الميرى نے لوگوں کو کيا تھيعت کى؟ (Dgk-G2)-16 Ans. Harry advised the people to build a rocket to go back to Earth. Otherwise, (Rwp-G2)-15 the Martian virus would change them altogether and scorch their memory. (Dgk-G2)-13 میری نے لوگوں کواکی را کٹ بنانے اورز مین پرواپس جانے کامشور دیا۔ اُس نے اُن کو تنیبہ کی کرمزنخ کا وائرس اُن کومسل طور پر بدل ڈالےگا۔ مریخ کاوائرکتنا خطرناک تما؟ How dangerous can a Martian virus be? (Dgk-G1)-16 Ans. A Martian virus can change the whole physique of an earth man. It can (Mtn-G2)-16 dissolve their intellect, and flake away their identities. It can change (Lhr-G1)-13 everything; vegetable, fruits and human beings. (Lhr-G1)-11 مریخ کاوائرس زمین کے آ دی کا کمل طلیہ بدل سکتا تھا۔ یہ اُن کی شنا خت ختم اور اُن کی ذبانت کو کمزور کرسکتا تھا۔ یہ ہر چیز بدل سکتا تھا (جیسا کہ) سبزيال، كهل اورانسان-101-120-111) SI-(1 then - 120 - 10 Care at the chosti on their was committee to make a the tempte of the party of the target of the committee and

has being brow socials a lines. The subsider out considerable of revom

off galland do villed percentill a trie falliance and now hadw.

from they were straiged on their common of the sur andrett on

And the said they were to a visite for a visit of the saids

Tipo definition foundly wanted to grow of the control of the property of the p

That is and built on the property of Addition of the second of the second of the second second start.

કેમ્પ્લેમ્પાનના કુલાકો પાસના કે સાહ્યાનું કેમ્પ્યાના અને સોફ્યાનિયા કુલાકો પ્રાથમિક પ્રાથમિક પ્રાથમિક પ્રાથમિક સ્થાપન

AT 18 C. T. C. TENTONICO, S. S. C. TENTONICO DE LO LOS PORTOS PORTOS AS PARA ANTA DE LA CARROL NO PERO DE LA CARRO

Williams

(A () () () ()

Pt-(Le-bor)

erico-best)

21460 12471

Marie Control of the Control

and the second

电影情况的最高

popled. It also diverged the contribution of the with

" Short has been a see to be the see of the

Edition, and reverte experience

Grand they draw eff

และเรียกเลียกเลียก เรียกเกียกเ

Additional Questions

Q.1.	Who came out of the rocket landed on the Mars?	(Mtn-G1)-16
Ans.	Besides other passengers, a man, a woman, and three children came out	(Ajk-G2)-15
111	of the rocket, landed on the Mars.	(RWA)
Q.2.	What did Harry feel when he landed on the Mars?	(Lhr-G1)-16
Ans.	Harry felt that his hair fluttered and the tissues of his body drew tight as if	(Fsd-G2)-16
	he were standing at the centre of a vacuum.	(Ajk-G1)-15
Q.3.	What climate did they face? (Text Q.No.3)	- Impiles & CEs
THE ROLL	OR	the half speck
	What was the climate the earth people faced on Mars?	- 1 Autor
Ans.	Harry felt as if the hot wind would flake away their identities and it air	1 77121
	might draw their souls, at any movement. He felt submerged in a chemical	a contract of the
. ,	that could dissolve his intellect and burn away his past.	the latest warren
0.4.	How did the Martian hills and cities look like to them?	riocetto -
	Martian hills looked as if the time had worn them with a crushing pressure	WALL STATE
	of years, and the old cities seemed to be lost in the meadows, lying like	1 1417 90
	children's delicate bones among the blowing lakes of grass.	pur yerU.
Q. 5 .	How much away did they go on the Mars?	bushwet of
Ans:	They came over sixty million miles away from Earth.	
Q.6.	What were the names of Harry's family members?	h harfal
Ans:	Their names were Bittering Harry, his wife Cora, Dan, Laura, and David.	TEISH
Q.7.	Who was the third unbidden partner, all the times?	Ans The Bill
Ans:	Harry was haunted by fear. It laid with Mr. Bittering and Mrs. Bittering. It	They are
	was the third unbidden partner at every midnight talk, at every dawn	wat reter
	awakening.	in the state of the
	Why did Harry want to go back to Earth? (Text Q.No.1)	
ar (2)	OR Management	(FSG-G1)-16
EA-LI	What did Harry feel himself on the Mars?	(FUL-G1)-19
Ans:	Harry felt that he was like a salt crystal, being washed away in a mountain	est done and
	stream. He believed that they are Earth people and they don't belong to	
01-15	Mars. Therefore, Harry wanted to go back to Earth.	bill How de
2.9.	What did Harry say about dead cities and memories?	Unifoste A . Etc.
Ans:	Harry thinks that memories haunt like ghosts. And all dead cities have	exical bear
Cran	some kind of memories in them which hunt like gliosis.	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Q.10	Why did he (Harry) want to stay (on Mars)? (Text Q.No.2)	a be a family and
· .	ORTHER TO ME THE PROPERTY OF T	sia woel . ex.
	to know about the war on Earth?	The way the way

How did the Bitterings come to know about the war on Earth?

Ans. The Bitterings came to know about the war on the Earth through a radio flash. Therefore, they wanted to stay on Mars till the war ended on the Earth.

	0.11	What rough it is	Mort Storles
	Anc	What news did Laura break to her parents?	100
	VIIS.	Laura broke the news of atomic war on earth. She told that atom bombs	
	0.12	had hit New York and all the space rockets had been destroyed.	
	Q.TZ	. What was the condition of the Bittering family on hearing the news of the war on the Earth? (Text Q.No. 4)	(Sqd.c.
	10.4	news of the war on the Laith:	· • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
	Ans:	The Bittering family was shocked to hear about the atomic war on earth.	road-C2
	The yang	Now they were stranded on Mars forever, because all the space rockets on	1. 20-G1
		the earth had blown up.	(Led-C5)-16
	Q.13.	What was the condition of their (Harry's) house? (Text Q.No.6)	(Rwp-G2)-14
	Ans:	The condition of their house was very poor. The not summer that	
		flaked and pooled the painted houses. The Tog at Higher had	1714
		shape of the hoards. It was no more looked the house of an analysis	o I Tin
	Q.14.	Why did Harry want to fire a pistol in the air to see the people at a	1. July 18
		Suppose should be will be supposed to the suppose of the supposed to the suppo	h well 1
·	Ans.	Harry wanted to fire a pistol in the air to startle the people sitting airlessly	Late And And
		on the steps of a grocery store. They were talking and loads and loads and loads.	
.`		They were unaware of the changes taking place in them.	THE CANADA
	Q.15	What did they want to grow (on Mars)?	
		What did the members of the Bittering family want to grow on	40 a Co 30
	1	Marc2	r deligation of
	Ans.	The Bittering family wanted to grow crops, onions and peach on Mars.	Ton the
		They tried to grow all kinds of vegetables. But all these trings grow very	850
	4	odd to frighten them. What was the advice Harry gave to the people? (Text Q.No.7)	(Dgk-G2)-16
	Q.16.	What was the advice Harry gave to the people? (Text Q.No.7) OR	(Rwp-G2)-15
	51	Why did Harry want to make a rocket?	(Dgk-G2)-13
	Anci	Harry advised the people to build a rocket to go back to Earth. Otherwise,	(bgk da)
	Alls.	the Martian virus would change them altogether and scorch their memory.	व स्टार है
	0.17	How dangerous can a Martian virus be? (Text Q.No.8)	(Dgk-G1)-16
		A Martian virus can change the whole physique of an earth man. It can	(Mtn-G2)-16
		The second secon	(Lhr-G1)-13
		the state of the state and because being	- 278
		The state of the second st	(Lhr-G1)-11
	_	How did common people make fun of Harry?	
		Out of their ignorance and carelessness, Common people made fun of	WOR
		Harry. They cut jocks at him.	
		What changes appeared in Harry Bittering? Harry Bittering was getting taller and thinner. His blue eyes turned into	
		yellow and golden.	Und .
	And the second second	Chow and golden.	10 to

- Q.20. Why did Harry refuse to eat food brought by his wife?
- Ans: Harry refused to eat the vegetables grown on Mars. He preferred to eat food from their deep freezer brought from Earth.
- Q.21. What changes did the summer do to the Earth settlement?
- The hot summers burned everything in the empty Earth settlements even the painted houses were flacked and peeled, the rubber tires were hanging suspended like stopped clock pendulums in the blazing air.
- Q.22. What did happen with the rocket frame at the metal shop?
- Ans: The rocket frame began to rust at the metal shop.
- Q.23. What physical changes occurred in Harry till autumn?
- Ans. Harry grew darker, taller and thinner than before. He was started to look like his son. The colour of his eyes turned into golden.
- Q.24. What were the activities of Bittering children?
- Ans. The daughter often wove tapestries and the sons used to play on ancient flutes and pipes.
- Q.25. What did Mr. Bittering comment at Earth people and their houses, after their settlement on Mars?
- Ans: Mr. Bittering gaze'd at the Earth settlement and thought that they were ugly people and they had built odd and ridiculous houses. He was glad that they had gone.
- Q.26. What physical changes appeared in Cora?
- Ans: Cora, wife of Mr. Bittering, became slender and golden as her daughter.
- Q.27. After how many years, did the earth people come to rescue them from Mars?
- Ans: Five years later, a rocket fell out of the sky to rescue the Earth people from Mars.
- Q.28. What did rocket men find on Mars?
- Ans: Rocket men found American-built cottages, beach trees and silent theaters. They also found a flimsy rocket frame rusting in an empty shop.
- Q.29. Where did the captain establish their head quarters?
- Ans. The captain established their headquarters in an abandoned bar.
- Q.30. What did the Lieutenant report to the caption, and what was his opinion about the natives?
- The lieutenant reported to the captain that the Earth settlements were empty, but he had seen some friendly native in the ruins of Mars. He further explained that they learn English fast and they can establish friendly relations with them.